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Greetings Residents of D’Agostino Hall, 

We are excited to announce that D’Agostino Hall will be undergoing renovations during Summer of 2015.  Renovations 

will include the installation of sprinklers in all bedrooms and kitchens in addition to the completion of our apartment 

refurbishment project.  To accomplish this monumental task, D’Agostino Hall will be closed to all residents immediately 

following the end of the 2015 Spring Semester.  Due to the tight timeline of the project, we cannot offer any license 

extensions (2015 Spring Extension Requests).  Non-graduating residents must check out by 10:00 a.m. on May 19, 2015.  

Graduating residents must check out by 10:00 a.m. the following Saturday, May 23, 2015.  JD1s participating in the Law 

School’s writing competition may apply for housing during this period, and will be assigned to temporary spaces within 

Mercer Residence. 

Residents of D’Agostino Hall who wish to remain within our residential community during the summer term may apply 

for summer housing beginning February 20, 2015.  You will have priority in the summer assignment process for non-

occupied spaces in Mercer Residence if you submit your application by 5:00 p.m. on February 27, 2015.  With the closure 

of D’Agostino Hall, spaces will be limited.  We will make every effort to assign you to one of your preferences if it is 

available.   

Our office recognizes that this process may be disruptive or inconvenient to your summer plans.  All residents of 

D’Agostino Hall who reside with us during the summer will receive a one-time credit of $100.00 posted onto their Albert 

account when committing to the full (10-week) summer term or after submitting proof of taking the NYS bar exam.  

Credits will be posted in early August 2015.  No proration will be offered for shorter stays.  

In order to accomplish the renovations next summer, it will be necessary to enter every apartment with the architect 

and other contractors for the purpose of measuring room sizes and kitchen cabinets, for example.  The first scheduled 

visit will take place between December 26, 2014 and January 5, 2015, and we will provide a more specific schedule by 

floor prior to that time.   Our staff will accompany them between the hours of 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m., and it is not 

necessary for you to be home.  Other scheduled visits during the spring semester will be announced in advance, and we 

apologize for these necessary impositions. 

We understand you may have additional questions regarding how D ’Agostino’s closure may impact you. Please do not 

hesitate to reach out to a member of our team with any questions by emailing us at law.reslife@nyu.edu.   

We hope you share in our excitement and thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. We look 

forward to welcoming back many of you to D’Agostino Hall in August of 2015. 

Sincerely, 

Residential Life Team  
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